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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

176 c ... c 6 p;l' 5 1 ~ecernber 6, 1976 

MEMORANDUM TO: JIM CANNON 

FROM: JACK MARS1..J" 
Jim, we received a call from Rep. Bill Dickinson. 
Dickinson was extremely concerned over a recent 
announcement regarding Ken Frick's (Agriculture) 
intention to do away with acreage allotments for 
peanuts. 

Dickinson was of the view that such a move would 
be extremely harmful to some of our Southern 
Republicans, in whose districts peanut crops loom 
very large. Dickinson was obviously suggesting 
that Frick's announcement be countermanded. 

Please have a member of your staff look into this 
matter, and then give me your own guidance. 

Many thanks. 
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